California Proposition 65 Statement of Conformance
2021-01-01
Dear Customers,

This letter is to inform Cooksy customers that, based on our knowledge and belief, product
testing, and information obtained from our component suppliers, products produced by Cooksy
Corporation do not represent exposure potential at or above safe harbor levels currently listed
on California’s Safe Drinking Water & Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986, commonly known as
Proposition 65. This statement is effective as of date of issuance and is subject to change as
new information becomes available and/or new chemicals are added to California’s Proposition
65 chemical listing.

Proposition 65 establishes a list of chemicals which the state of California’s risk assessment
process has determined to present a risk of cancer, birth defects or other reproductive harm.
The Proposition 65 chemical list can be found at:

https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65/propositi -li

Jeff Knighton
President, Cooksy Corporation



